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Now understanding the full implications of the proposal for no penalty “late” night flights at Manston, I wish to register my concern. The total disregard of the residents in Ramsgate and the damage this action will do to the development of Ramsgate as a pleasant destination is unbelievable. I totally object to this proposal.
C. Cairney
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